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Merry Christmas 

 
 
 
 
                                   
 
 
 
Two left feet. That is what most of 
us felt like at the start of our 
November 10, 2018 Country Two 
Step Lesson at the monthly Tri-
Cities Dance, but after working 
with Cindy Norge from Country 
Bootleggers in Yorktown, we were 
flying around the dance floor with 
coordinated arms, feet and hands! 
We looked great! Once you get 
these moves down, they are 
impressive! We cannot wait to have 
Cindy Norge back on March 9, 
2019, to teach us some more great 
moves. A big country shoutout to Ashley Bowker Byrd who assisted Cindy with the 
Country Two Step lesson, and to Randy Goodfellow for the catchy music that kept us on 
the dance floor all night. It is always great to see all of you on the dance floor so we hope 
you are planning to join us for some great lessons and fun dancing in 2019.  
 

 



Congratulations to Tri-Cities Chapter member, Marva Farrington, who retired on November 21, 2018, after 

serving over 25 years in the US Navy achieving the rank of Chief Yeoman-E7, and nine years as a civilian 

employee at Fort Lee.  The Awards Presentation and retirement party were held in the Liberty Chapel at Fort 

Lee. Marva says she will now have more time to dance.  We wish her the very best. 

 

                                                                               O Happy Day! 

 

 

 

 

Brush up the soles of your dance shoes in anticipation of the upcoming calendar for 2019! 
We are going to have a great dance year and we are excited to get to share it with all of 
you! 

 

More Country Two-Step                                   
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Tri-Cities Chapter 6060 Board of Directors wishes you and your family  

a safe, and happy Christmas holiday. 

 

Ashley Bryd, President; Sharon Dunn, Vice President; Michelle Hacker, Secretary;  

Carol Antonius, Treasurer; Jaime Pennington, Director at Large; Baramon Kolb, Director at Large 


